Valleyview Library Newsletter



3rd Graders Travel the World, Use Their Research to Create Online Presentations!

Mrs. Bellen's 3rd grade library class spent January researching life in other countries using iPads and library books, then in February they created online presentations using the website www.popplet.com. Their work is now available to see on the library's webpage. Students used text, photos, & videos to describe what food they would eat, what holidays they would celebrate, what they

would learn in school, and more. Share their work with your family at home and see what you can learn!

"Like" the Valleyview School Library on FB!



Mr. Sider's/Miss Liberatore's 3rd grade class recently researched daily life in the country of Brazil, then in library created online presentations also using Popplet. Their work too is available to see on the library's webpage, where you can learn all about the Amazon river, the Brazilian rainforests, schools, sports, foods, the economy, plants & animals, and what different customs and

traditions they celebrate in that region of South America! You may also follow the link on the library's Facebook page!



2nd Graders Write to award-winning illustrators, you can read their o&a on libary webpage!

In February 2nd grade library classes wrote letters of congratulations to the Valleycott Award-winning illustrators of *Journey* and *The Legend of the Jersey Devil*, and were excited to see that both Aaron Becker and Gerald Kelley wrote back, answering a variety of questions posed to them by the 2nd graders. To read their correspondence, visit the library webpage today!





HAPPY BIRTHDAY, DR. SEUSS

March 2nd is the birthday of author Dr. Seuss, who will be featured on the

library's Author of the Month bookshelf. Kindergarten & Grade 1 classes will learn about the life of Dr. Seuss and read his books. Do you have Dr. Seuss books at home which you and your family can read together?

